
 

      
NOTICE: NIGHTTIME 

CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITIES 

Nighttime Trolley Construction Near Broadway and Kettner Boulevard   

On Friday, August 3, nighttime work will continue on the Metropolitan Transit System Trolley’s 

Overhead Contact System (OCS) near the intersection of Broadway and Kettner Boulevard. This 

work will include replacement of contact system components and adjustment of the electrical 

lines that power the Trolley. 

Schedule  

Work will occur from Friday, August 3, at 11: 30 p.m., to Saturday, August 4, at 4 a.m.  

What You Can Expect During Construction  

• Work will occur mostly on the tracks, but a closure of eastbound Broadway, from 

Kettner Boulevard to Pacific Highway will be necessary to allow crews to place 

equipment and complete their work safely.  

• You may notice the presence of crews, work lights, and vehicle safety back-up alarms 

during construction. Crews will minimize impacts to the maximum extent possible.  

Please note, construction schedules are subject to change. 

About the Project 

The Orange Line OCS Improvements Project is a joint project of the San Diego Association of 

Governments and the San Diego Metropolitan Transit System. This project replaces 32-year-old 

infrastructure to help ensure there is no disruption or delay in Trolley service that would 

inconvenience Trolley riders. 
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